NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Golden writes to Postmaster General to Save Ovington and

Brighton Finance Stations

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  August 4, 201

Postmaster Gengtal and Chief Executive Officer
475 L’Enfant Plz, SW
Washinguom, M 20260

Lrear Fogmaster Goneral Donahuc,

[ am writdng to you today in rsgards to the praposed closunes ol bwo stations that setvice my
distrit,

The Qvingn Station, located ar 6803 4" Avenue, Brooklvn, NY 11220 and the Beighton
Finance Statien located at 3157 Coney Island Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11235,

As a State Senator who has been a proponent of Mseal nesponsibility. T understand ghe need o
wiork within vou budget and mecl new demands with 1ess, That being said, I believe that
removing scrviee from arcas that have both an increasa in population and a Joarze senior
population scrves neitlier the people in my communicy nar your objective,

| believe a more thorough review of the operations of these two stations would engourage you o
implenent cost savings ar other levels of your budged.

1 respeetfilly ask diat these twa stalions he removed from any closure lisr,

Rearumils

Senator Golden wrote the attached to the Postmaster General and CEO Patrick Donahue to

save the Ovington and Brighton Finance Stations for his district.



